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Kothur, Bheem

From: Bill Parkes [bparkes@cliffberryinc.com]
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2007 11:24 AM
To: Kothur, Bheem
Subject: TIME EXTENSION FOR RESPONSE

Bheem -

Per our telcon today ( May 21, 2007 ), I would like to request an additional 30 day 
extension of time to respond to FDEP's request for information for the following sites:

1 - Cliff Berry, Inc. - Tampa Facility
     EPA I.D. No. FLR 000 013 888
     Used Oil Processing Facility Permit modification

2 - Cliff Berry, Inc. - Jacksonville Facility
     EPA I.D. No. FLR 000 119 748
     Permit Application to construct and operate a Used Oil Facility

I should have the response to you before June 25, 2007.

If you have any questions or need additional information please call or e-mail me.

Thanks,

William E. Parkes, Jr.
Manager Regulatory Affairs and Capital Projects
Cliff Berry, Inc.  ( CBI )

( 954 ) 763-3390  ( office )   ( 954 ) 931-3983  ( cell )   bparkes@cliffberryinc.com


